
 

 

 

SAVE OUR COUNTY MUSEUM 

RESOURCE CENTRE 
 
The Friends of the Museum are holding a PUBLIC 

MEETING to promote the continuing existence of 

the COUNTY Resource Centre based in Ludlow. 

 
Shropshire Council are proposing deep cuts to 

manning levels, which threaten the future of this 

VITAL ASSET. 

 

Please join us for an open discussion at: 

      

 
OSCARS in the ASSEMBLY ROOMS 

MILL STREET, LUDLOW  SY8 1AZ 

 
11.00 a.m. 

  
THURSDAY 22nd JANUARY 

 
And hear Michael Rosenbaum, Emeritus Professor 

of Geology and Shropshire resident remind us of 

the importance of this facility. 

 
Lottie James 

Chairman 

Friends of Ludlow Museum 


